
 

 
 
 
 
Geneseo Middle School Families:  Now you can hear what 
is going on at GMS immediately by following us on Twitter!  
One of our goals for this coming school year is to increase 
communication with our families.  You can get email updates 
every time the GMS Twitter feed updates and you can even 
sign up to get the updates sent to your phone!  We will 
send out reminders on holidays, early dismissals, school 
cancellations, reminders on programs and any other 
happenings at Geneseo Middle School!   
 
 
 
Go to the following website: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next, click on the ‘Join today!’ button: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



It will ask you for the following: 
 

 
 
Simply type in your first and last name, a username, come 
up with a password, enter your email address, type in the 
words you see in the blank and click the ‘Create my 
account’ button. 
 
Next, you will see the following screen: 
 

 
 
Just click the ‘Skip this step’ button at the very bottom.  
Next you will see the following screen: 
 



 
 
It will ask you if you want to follow others as well.  
Again, just click ‘Skip this step’ at the very bottom as 
you can add others later.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next type this address again at the top of your Web 
Browser- 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Next it will take you to our Twitter page!  Click on the 
‘Follow’ button right below the picture of GeneseoMS like 
you see below:   
 

 
 
 
 
 
It will now tell you that you are following GeneseoMS!  
 
 
 
 
You can go under the ‘Settings’ tab and set up your cell 
phone to also receive updates under ‘Devices’.  You will be 
privy to information as it is posted in real time. Have fun 
following Geneseo Middle School this year! 
 

 
 
 
 

 


